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9th September 2022 
 
Deputy Paul Murphy 
Dáil Eireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ 43987/22 - To ask the Minister for Health when the HSE will release the report into a nursing home (details 
supplied); and if the full report will be made public. 

-Paul Murphy 
                 

 
Dear Deputy Murphy, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for response. 
 
The report of the investigation into this protected disclosure is currently under consideration by the commissioner. 
This is the usual process when a report is received. The commissioner is mindful of allowing sufficient time to 
consider all relative matters at this time to ensure learning and improvement where required. The process will be 
completed as expeditiously as possible.  
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
___________________ 
Maurice Farnan 
Acting National Director 
Community Operations 
 

 
 


